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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 

A message from School Council 

We would like to have a pre-loved Halloween costume stall at 

the pumpkin festival. If you have any costumes you do not need 

or want anymore, we would be really grateful if you could 

donate them to sell. Please bring any costumes to the school 

office or to Miss Murray. Thank you. 

Team Points Winner - Aire 

Attendance 

Class attendance winner – Beech class 

Individual 100% Raffle – Charlie 

Whole school last week: 93.97% 

Whole school since start of academic year: 93.5% 

School Photographs 

School photos (individual and with siblings) this Wednesday. 
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A few key dates… 

 
Please notes that some dates may be subject to change. 

 
Friday 17th October 

• Black History Day 

 

Thursday 23rd October 

• Open Evening for new admissions in September 2026 

                            

Friday 24th October  

• School closes for half-term 

 

Monday 3rd November 

• Staff training day 

 

Tuesday 4th Novermber 

• School reopens 

 

Wednesday 5th November  

• Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 5.30 

 

Thursday 6th November 

• Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 6.30 

 

Wednesday 19th November 

• Flu immunisation 

 

 

Pumpkin Festival 

We already have a parent baking lots of delicious treats for our pumpkin 

festival. If anyone else is able to do any baking, it would be much 

appreciated. 

Any bakes can be brough to the office on Friday 17th October. 

No nuts please! 
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Football Charter 

As you know lots of our children love to play football at play and lunchtimes. However, like 

many schools, this can be a source of upset and disagreements, which often spill over into 

learning time. Therefore, I have devised a ‘Football Fair Play Charter’. 

I have discussed this with the children and hope you are able to reinforce this at home too. 

Thank you in advance.                           

 Football Fair Play Charter    

Hemingbrough Community Primary School 

When playing football, we will: 

Always remember our 3 school rules and CARE values 

Always play to the best of our ability 

Respect other players for the benefit of the game 

Understand that everyone has different skills and abilities and ensure teams are even 

Pass the ball to others when playing 

Play fairly-we will not cheat, dive, slide tackle or foul 

Play by the rules and respect the decision of adults 

Avoid interrupting other football games 

Be gracious in winning and losing 

Talk to an adult to help resolve any difficulties 

If we do not follow this charter, we understand that we may: 

Need to apologise to our team mates, the other team or adults 

Talk with an adult to resolve any difficulty 

Miss part or all of a playtime 

Be prevented from playing football for a given period of time 
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